
Dear City Council:

My name is. l^LOA^K \y[A/^MX^an6 I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap. C] '

Sincerely, 0{/[AA/0



Dear City Council:

My name is Q-4 M /^h q I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding o^he Center for Qlosing tfte Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission/ig close the healtb^gap.

Sincerel>C^ ̂  ^



Dear City Council:

My name ' ' ' and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely, ■^4 ^



Dear City Council:

My name is and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Rightl

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Rightl Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Rightl Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.



Dear City Council:)uncil: k

/^gjjy\xXa fisLUis^^cMy name is f J La. \X\yxXA ^UU I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name Is^ and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through Its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through Its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health Information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating In In-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives In Mt. Auburn has Impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding Is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

Improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community In

the mission to close the health gap.

Sinceref



Dear City Council:

My name is and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is^^lr)lf\ JtJU^ and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council;

'fflplnolclOeJaKMy name is \ I ^.UA> IAJXU< JiJ and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US
CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

Mv name is/t/ !ind I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center ̂oVClosing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19
resources and vaccine education to the communities. (

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,
move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to
improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is (a; j, nd I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center fo|- Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely, a ^



Dear City Council:

My name is^ QAVKa and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Hails to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Biock by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annuaily.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting peopie where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Heaith Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Uj/ MMJe.
Dear City Council;

My name is I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Cwsing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US
CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

SincerelyBiy, /y



Dear City Council:

My name is and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for CltJsing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerelf . \ .n . I> '



Dear City Council:

My name is and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Cbsing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

fU HiooMy name is \J^ ̂  y and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through Its Do Rightl

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health Information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

Improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.
~

Sincerely, , f '



Dear City Council:

My name is '^y^"^' amj | vvould like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19
resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,
move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to
improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,

]/■ k'cC\



Dear City Council:

My name i and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health Information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,
n



Dear City Council:

My name is and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over 1,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

Improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name iSvc^lP^Jk and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over 1,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name isT^ O ̂ Vo\A/-j2- ///and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is-^ f and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is v /^x>L/^nd I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continue^TTTnding'^f the Centertor Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over 1,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,
move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to
improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for

your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over 1,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in jn-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is^ ^// ̂^/y^^'^anal would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over 1,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,
move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to
improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council: i -

My name is | 11/ ' vgy and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Center for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!
Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US
CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19
resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,
move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to
improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the health gap. y

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name Is v / L and I would like to thank Cincinnati City Council for
your continued funding of the Cente/for Closing the Health Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through Its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through Its Do Right!
Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings
have been performed and countless valuable health Information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating In In-school and
afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives In Mt. Auburn has Impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding Is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

Improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community In
the mission to close the health gap.

Sincerely,



Dear City Council:

My name is ^^^v^lcWe to thank Cincinnati City Council tor
your continued funding of th^enter for ClosirVthe Healtfr Gap for over 18 years. This has helped
my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching people how to eat, move and live right creating obesity awareness.

• The Health Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching people how to eat,

move, and live right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Health Expo, where over 36,000 health screenings

have been performed and countless valuable health information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Health Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our health outcomes. Your support of Closing the Health Gap has helped our community in

the mission tqxiose the health gap.the mission t^iose tne neaith gap.

Since, 3



Dear City Council:

My name is pi'A/^M/^and \ would like to thank Cincinnati City Councii for
your continued funding of the Center for Ciosing the Heaith Gap for over 18 years. This has helped

my community as the organization has reached over 1,094,307 people through its Do Right!

Campaigns, teaching peopie how to eat, move and iive right creating obesity awareness,

• The Heaith Gap has reached over 923,000 households through the WE MUST SAVE US

CAMPAIGN, COVID-19 Community Resources website, and Town Halls to provide COVID-19

resources and vaccine education to the communities.

• Since 2004 The Health Gap has reached over l,094,307people through its Do Right!

Campaigns throughout 22 targeted Cincinnati neighborhoods, teaching peopie how to eat,

move, and iive right.

• Over 141,280 have attended the annual Heaith Expo, where over 36,000 heaith screenings

have been performed and countless valuable heaith information provided.

• The Health Gap's Do Right! Kids Initiative has 3,221 students participating in in-school and

afterschool activities.

• Do Right! Block by Block Initiatives in Mt. Auburn has impacted 1,000 participants annually.

The City's funding is crucial to the Heaith Gap's continued work of meeting people where they are to

improve our heaith outcomes. Your support of Closing the Heaith Gap has helped our community in
the mission to close the heaith gap. C]

Sincerely,
1^^ OKAAA/^


